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PARENTS/GUARDIANS
At a Parent Association meeting the introduction of the “Cárta Present” was requested for birthday parties. Cárta is a venture established by a school in Co. Cork but has spread to many schools around the country. It is a voluntary scheme aimed at reducing the financial burden on parents and making the focus of birthday parties more about children celebrating their birthday with friends rather than focusing on the presents. 
CÁRTA PRESENT
If you wish to participate in the scheme please send out your party invitations stating the word Cárta. The child attending the party will then give a gift of €5 in a card to the birthday child. The birthday child can pool these contributions and make their own purchase afterwards. 

NOTE
It is stressed that Cárta is entirely voluntary, and the parents association have neither the wish nor the authority to compel anybody to participate.

Thank you,

Parents Association 

